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Last week UC of Moldova was invited to share about the good practice of interreligious 

dialogue at three international events.  

On May 16 the Minority Youth Forum II edition was held, in partnership with UN Human Rights 

Department.  

This edition was dedicated to minorities and the media. 

UC representative Andrei Esanu was invited to speak on its experience of realizing interreligious 

dialogue and creating the Interreligious Harmony and Dialogue Platform in Moldova.  

Based on this we were invited to a session were we shared in details about the 

recommendations and suggestions to media representatives. 

On May 17-18 the International Development Ethics Association 2018 Conference was held on 

the topic of “MARGINALIZED PEOPLES, HUMAN RIGHTS, AND DEVELOPMENT ETHICS”. 

Again UC representative Andrei Esanu shared on its experience of realizing interreligious 

dialogue and creating the Interreligious Harmony and Dialogue Platform in Moldova.  

On May 18 we along with other two representatives of the Interreligious Harmony and 

Dialogue Platform attended a meeting with the UN expert in minorities' rights Mrs. Belen 

Rodriguez de Alba.  



It was a short and bright meeting. In all three events we could meet representatives of 

churches potential to join the Interreligious Harmony and Dialogue Platform in Moldova.                                                                                      

Developing interreligious dialogue in Moldova is a necessary mean for creating the 

environment for witnessing in our country.                                                 

 


